
 

 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of 
the City of West Hollywood, at their regular meeting held on 
Thursday, April 3, 2014, has officially continued the item (notated 
below) to Thursday, May 1, 2014 at 6:30 p.m. at West 
Hollywood Park Public Meeting Room – Council Chambers, 625 
N. San Vicente Boulevard, West Hollywood, California. 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

732 N. Huntley Drive 
West Hollywood, California 

 
Applicant is requesting to demolish a single-family residence 
and to construct a two-story, 4,670 square-foot, two-unit 
condominium building with semi-subterranean parking. 
 


